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      REMEMBER                  
ALL COURSES WILL BE CLOSED FRIDAY 9TH JUNE

FOR A FLORA AND FAUNA SURVEY

Did you see the 
Woodpecker 

nesting behind 
target 2 on the 
Green course

We had two small target faces 
stolen (including the target pins) 

from the Green course last month. 
If you see any strange people or 
things happening, please contact 

a committee member immediately.

We currently have 42 members, with 
some more expected to join soon.

Have you noticed the new targets on 
the red course ?

Eight members turned 
up for the first of four 

rounds of the Club 
Champs. Next round 

is Saturday 26th 
August when we will 

also have a BBQ. 
Remember you only 
have to shoot two of 

the four rounds to 
enter the Champs.

14 members of Bognor Regis Archery Club joined us  in May 
for their annual visit. This provides much needed funds for 

Ratpack to purchase new targets and equipment.
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